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SUBJECT

Att CITY MAYORS, MUN|CIPAI MAYORS, FIRE MARSHATS IN CtTtES AND
MUNICIPATITIES, AND DItG REGIONAT DIRECTORS

REPEAT OF MEMORANDUM CIRCUTAR 2O05.I43, DATED DECEMBER 15,
2005, AND TITIED, "FIRE AND LIFE SAFEW ASSESSMENT REPORT"
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The Department of the Interior and Local Government is
scale up interventions to elevate the practice of governance
accountability and performance into an institutionalized starus.

committed to aggressively
that values transparency,

Reports have reached this Department on the alleged involvement of some Bureau of
Fire Protection officers in the preparation of the Fire and Life Safety Assessment Report and in
the sale of fire extinguishers to applicants of Fire safety Inspection certificates.

In this connection, all City Mayors and Municipal Mayors are hereby:

Informed that the Fire and Life safety Assessment Report is no longer required as a
supporting document in the issuance of a Fire safety Inspection certificate, and
consequently Memorandum Circular 2005-143 dated December 15, 2005, titled, Fire
and Life Safety Assessment Report is repealed effective immediately; and

Requested to cause the monitoring of compliance to this Department Directive, and
to report to the office of the secretary any violation of, including the peddling of fire
extinguishers by, Fire Marshalts.

All DILG Regional Directors and the Regional Governor of the ARMM are hereby
enjoined to disseminate this Memorandum Circular to all local government units within their
jurisdictions.
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